
PROCEEDINGS OF THE COUNTY BOARD                    WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 11, 2024 

WEDNESDAY A.M. 

STATE OF ILLINOIS ) 

                                      ) SS 

COUNTY OF PIATT  ) 

 

The County Board of Piatt County convened for a Truth In Taxation Hearing in the 

Monticello Community Building in the City of Monticello, County of Piatt and State of Illinois on 

Wednesday, the 11th day of December, A.D. 2024, at the hour of 8:45 o’clock in the morning and 

was called to order by Chair Todd Henricks. 

 The following Board Members and County Officers were in attendance: County Board 

Members: Michael Beem, William Chambers, Jerry Edwards, Paul Foran, Todd Henricks, and Gail 

Jones; State’s Attorney Sarah Perry, Sheriff Mark Vogelzang, and County Clerk Jennifer Harper. 

  

 TRUTH IN TAXATION HEARING 

 

A Public Hearing was held to receive comments and address any questions about the 

proposed property tax levy increase for the County of Piatt for the tax year 2024. The County 

published a notice in the local newspapers and conducted the hearing in accordance with the 

requirements of the Truth in Taxation Law. The proposed 2024 tax levy request exceeds 5% of the 

previous year’s extension. The Certificate of Publication is recorded on page 

 

LIST OF CORRESPONDENCE 

 There was no list of correspondence to provide. 

 

BUDGET SUMMARY PRESENTATION 

Dustin Harmon and Justin Greeley, Bellwether LLC, Administrator in and for County of 

Piatt, presented the budget summary. The Budget Summary is recorded on page 

 

PUBLIC COMMENTS 

There were no Public Comments. 

 

 

At 9:02 a.m., MOTION was made by Edwards, seconded by Chambers, that the Honorable 

County Board adjourn.  On voice vote, motion carried.  

                                                                        ______________________________________ 

                                                                 County Clerk 

 


